
 

 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF KENTUCKY 

In the Matter of:   

   

ELECTRONIC CAWOOD WATER DISTRICT’S ) 

UNACCOUNTED-FOR WATER LOSS   ) CASE NO. 

REDUCTION PLAN, SURCHARGE AND  ) 2021-00150 

MONITORING      )   

       

 

 

RESPONSE 

 

 

Cawood Water District, by counsel, submits the following response to the Commission’s 

Order dated December 13, 2022.  In that Order, the Commission stated, “It appears that there is 

an additional $100.74 in the surcharge account beyond what has been reported as being collected 

from customers for the water loss surcharge.”  The Commission ordered Cawood to provide a 

written explanation to the $100.74 amount.  Cawood has reviewed its bank records and the 

amounts it has collected and is unable to determine the $100.74 amount that the Commission has 

mentioned in its Order.     

Respectfully submitted, 
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